
 
 

     

   
  

   

 

  
  

   
   

 

     

        

       

 

        

    

       

       

       

  

        

        

 
  

 
     

IN THE SUPREME COURT OF FLORIDA 

IN RE:  PETITION FOR Supreme Court Case 
DISCIPLINARY REVOCATION OF No. SC22-58 
RAYMOND TODD BURBINE 

The Florida Bar File 
Petitioner. No. 2022-10,321 (13B)(HDR) 

_________________________________/ 

RESPONSE TO PETITION FOR DISCIPLINARY REVOCATION 

COMES NOW The Florida Bar, and files its Response to the Petition 

for Disciplinary Revocation pursuant to Rule Regulating Fla. Bar 3-7.12 and 

states: 

1. On January 13, 2022, this Court received a Petition for 

Disciplinary Revocation in this matter. 

2. The bar's Board of Governors considered the Petition at the 

Board's January 2022 meeting, and the bar supports the Petition. 

3. Contemporaneous with this response, the bar is filing a Motion 

to Assess Costs. 

WHEREFORE, the bar requests that this Court grant the Petition for 

Disciplinary Revocation and that the Court award costs to the bar. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kimberly Anne Walbolt, Bar Counsel 
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The Florida Bar, Tampa Branch Office 
2002 N. Lois Ave., Suite 300 
Tampa, Florida 33607-2386 
(813) 875-9821 
Florida Bar No. 105593 
kwalbolt@floridabar.org 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I certify that the foregoing Response to Petition for Disciplinary 
Revocation has been E-Filed with The Honorable John A. Tomasino, Clerk 
of the Supreme Court of Florida, and that a copy has been furnished by 
email to Raymond Todd Burbine, Petitioner, PO Box 1711, Dunedin, FL 
34697-1711, at his designated email address of rtb@rtblawfirm.com; and 
via email to Patricia Ann Toro Savitz, Staff Counsel, The Florida Bar, 651 E 
Jefferson Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-2300, at psavitz@floridabar.org on 
this 24th day of January, 2022. 

Kimberly Anne Walbolt, Bar Counsel 
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